Craft Group (Fiona Lucas)
In June, twenty-six Crafters met to complete a sewing task. We made a Smart phone holder in the

shape of a chicken. These holders are so useful. They can support your phones and tablets when
you would usually be trying to balance them whilst reading a recipe when cooking or holding a
video call or even whilst charging.

The day of our meeting was very hot and so after the general melee that always takes place when
we have to choose our fabric, it was lovely to sit and chat over a gentle bit of straight line sewing
— nothing too complicated! We were all pleased with our little brood of chickens! We shall be
making more at a later date to sell at the Macmillan Coffee Morning to raise funds.
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